
Emergency appointments now available

Dear Patient,

We are delighted to tell you that we are now able to provide emergency
treatment from our premises at Queen Edith’s Way, Cambridge.

Following the Government's announcement yesterday, from 8th June we will
be able to expand this service and we will initially be offering appointments to
patients who were midway through treatment as lockdown commenced.

Whilst regulations now allow us to offer a full range of dental treatment, for the
safety of you and our team, we have planned a slow, phased return looking
after our patients who have the most urgent need for treatment whilst ensuring
that we are able to meet social distancing rules and avoid congestion in the
practice. For this reason we are unable to offer examinations and hygiene
appointments at the current time but rest assured that we are working hard to
resume all of our services. We will keep you up to date with our progress and
look forward to seeing you as soon as we are safely able to do so.

Kind regards

Julian, Ian, Wail and Cyrus
The Devonshire House Partners

Devonshire House Dental Practice  
​01223 245266
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